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KEY POINTS 

 
 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS A PERSONAL RECORD BY THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OF TSDG, NORMA 
AUSTIN HART. IT IS BASED ON MY OWN OBSERVATIONS. IT IS NOT A FORMAL MINUTE OF 
THE MEETING. 
 

1. I pointed out that the minute of 9 November 2022 referred to the Third Sector and asked for 
confirmation that it means the wider third sector rather than TSDG. Stephen Jack confirmed 
that it does. 

2. I asked for a report to the next CPPB on how the proposals for the Shared Prosperity Fund have 
been developed with ‘the wider third sector’ and an update on the Community Led Vision Fund 
(CLVF). This was agreed.  I made the point that though there had been discussion with TSDG 
about the communication about the SPF the results had been less than satisfactory. 

3. This main business of this meeting was the annual joint session of the CPPB and the D&G Youth 
Council. 

4. The youth councillors gave a presentation using a slide deck which can be accessed HERE. 

5. The discussions took place in workshops on MH Services, Climate Change and Environmental 
Action, Involving Young People in Decision Making. 

https://www.tsdg.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Joint-meeting-of-Dumfries-Galloways-Community-Planning-Partnership-the-Youth-Council.pdf

